

Volume 3, Issue 2

September 1, 2017 Telephone: 574-288-5333



#### Life Skill for the Week

Integrity—total honesty and sincerity of a person. "Integrity is doing the right thing, even when no one is watching." C.S. Lewis

- What we say
- How we say it
- What we do
- How we do it

# Mission:

Success Academy will establish a community of self-directed learners focusing on

relationships, relevance, rigor and shared decision making through the use of PBL learning activities;

utilizing our community, current technology, and 21st century skills.

# HEROES HERALD

# **Success Academy Newsletter**

Where we develop **H.E.R.O.E.S.** focusing on 5 life skills

### **CARPOOL TO SCHOOL**

We have officially launched the Carpool to School app!!!

Parents/guardians, please check your students backpack for the flier.

More information regarding this free service can be found on our websites <a href="http://successacademysb.com/carpool-to-school/">http://successacademysb.com/carpool-to-school/</a> or <a href="http://careeracademysb.com/carpool-to-school/">http://careeracademysb.com/carpool-to-school/</a>

Setting up an account is easy:

Parents can register using their Facebook account or set up an account by entering their email address. Parents can download the app via Apple App Store or Google Play or simply go to casb.careeracademysb.com

Parents can also find FAQ's on this site: <a href="https://www.carpooltoschool.com/faq-for-users/">https://www.carpooltoschool.com/faq-for-users/</a>

OR

Carpool to School provides support to parents in 3 ways:

- 1. Live Chat on their website available Monday-Friday, 8:30am-8:30pm EST.
- 2. Email directly to admin@carpooltoschool.com
- 3. Call 800-514-3808. Available Monday-Friday, 8:30am-5:30pm EST

This free service is provided by both Career and Success Academy's however since this is a 3<sup>rd</sup> party service provider all issues and questions should filter through the above methods. If there is an issue

which directly impacts the school any correspondence should be directed to Mike Poynter at transportation@careeracademysb.com

Once a parent/guardian registers for the Carpool to School service they will receive an approval within 48 hours and be able to start connecting with other users **ONLY at CASB or SASB**. This service is proprietary to our schools so that parents from other school WILL NOT have access to our students.

If you have any direct questions, again, please contact Mike Poynter at <a href="mailto:transportation@careeracademysb.com">transportation@careeracademysb.com</a>
Thank you all in advance for your help

in launching this service to our students and parents. Please keep in mind this is managed by a 3<sup>rd</sup> party, not by Success Academy or Career Academy.

#### **PICTURE DAY**

Picture Day on Tuesday, September 5th There will be "no" student dress code on picture day.

#### NO SCHOOL

PLEASE REMEMBER Monday, September 4th is Labor Day. There will be "no" school. Enjoy the last summer holiday with your family and friends.

# LIBRARY UPDATE

Unfortunately, there is a large majority of students that have holds from last year, on their library cards. Parents could you please look for old books, around your child's room and return any library books you find?



SASB PTO would like to thank everyone who volunteered during Family Movie Night. This event was a great way to kick off our school year. We also want to let you know we are collecting Box Tops, you can begin bringing them in now, but please keep an eye out for contest details. The PTO is also in need of a Box Tops Coordinator, if you are interested or have any questions please contact us at successpto@gmail.com .

Here are some upcoming PTO events:

- September 12: Family Skate Night
- September 15: Moments with Mom
- September 21: PTO meeting

## PROJECT BASE LEARNING

In our Project Based Learning class, 5<sup>th</sup> graders are working on their Colonizing Mars project. Students are exploring the possibilities for sustainable life beyond Earth. They are creating prototypes and learning how to interpret and communicate their ideas. Students will present their projects during an Exhibition night on September 21<sup>st</sup> from 5:30-6:30. Invitations will be sent home on Monday,

September 11<sup>th</sup>. I look forward to seeing everyone! -Ms. Torok Instructional Coordinator



### SPANISH CLUB

Hola! In Spanish club, the children have come to find that Spanish is not only spoken in Mexico, but in 21 other countries! They have also learned that you cannot judge where someone comes from based on what they look like or what language they speak. The students will be choosing one of the 21 Spanish speaking countries and creating their flag. Once done, we will be looking to hang these up here in Success Academy for all to enjoy! Soon, we will be learning how to make pastel de tres leches, a traditional cake made in South America and Mexico, (cake of 3 milks) and be enjoying some as well.

### **NURSE AIDE**

# Coughs, Age 11 and Younger - Prevention

Make sure your child washes his or her hands often during the cold and flu season. This helps prevent the spread of a virus that may cause a cold or influenza.

Remind your child to cover mouth with both hands when coughing or sneezing. Even at day care centers, ask the staff to wash their hands often to prevent the spread of infection.

Make sure that your child gets all of his or her vaccinations, especially for diphtheria, tetanus, and pertussis (DTaP) and for *Haemophilus* influenza type b (Hib). For more information, see the topic Immunizations.

Help your child avoid secondhand smoke. Don't allow <u>smoking</u> in your home or around your child.

Try to avoid people who have colds or flu. If one of your children is sick, separate him or her from other children in the home, if possible. Put the child in a room alone to sleep.

Karla Levy
SASB Health Aide

# Kindergarten Parents

Please return the field trip t-shirt order forms and \$8.00 fee as soon as possible. These brightly colored shirts help our kindergarten teachers easily identify 110 students while outside of school.

Thank you for cooperation, The Kindergarten Teachers